
 
VISIT TO PINE GROVE SCHOOL, SUBATHU 

 

Prof. Sudhir Kumar was invited as a resource person in Teachers’ Training Programme of 

Pine Grove School Subathu, Solan on 15Feb, 2023. He was having a session on ‘Joy of 

Teaching’. The session was an interactive one followed by discussion with school 

teachers. The session included the ways and means to improve teaching, to inculcate 

creativity, aims of teaching, skills, students’-teacher relationship. The various teaching 

methodologies based on creativity, freedom and opportunities to students were discussed. 

Prof. Sudhir Kumar thanked Cap. A.J. Singh and School principal Mr. Pankaj Sharma 

along with other school staff for invitation. 

 

 


